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ALABAMA WOMEN’S CENTER RESPONDS TO RULING ON 
NATION’S MOST RESTRICTIVE ABORTION LAW PASSED IN ALABAMA 

 
 
The Alabama Women’s Center for Reproductive Alternatives (AWC), located in Huntsville, AL will 
continue to stand by the landmark 1973 SCOTUS decision, Roe v. Wade, following the passage of 
HB314.  
 
AWC will remain open providing services pursuant to the Roe v. Wade decision and Alabama law. 
 
Dr. Yashica Robinson, AWC Medical Director, stated, “The AWC will continue to provide quality healthcare 
services for women and families.  As a medical professional my patient’s health and well-being is first and 
foremost." 
 
"For over 18 years we have continued to adjust and comply with every law that has been passed to limit a 
woman's choice about her health. We have fought these laws in court and will continue to do so,” stated 
AWC’s CEO, Dalton Johnson. 
  
Alabama Women's Center for Reproductive Alternatives has been operating in Huntsville, Alabama since 
April 2001. AWC is the only clinic in the state of Alabama with a Board Certified Gynecologist on staff with 
local hospital privileges.  AWC physicians are proponents of women's healthcare and have dedicated their 
lives to not only treating women but also educating them about the issues affecting their quality of life. AWC 
physicians work diligently to ensure that every patient receives the highest level of care. 
 
For more information, media inquiries and to schedule interviews contact AWC Media Relations office: (256) 
536-2231 or visit the AWC online:  www.AlabamaWomensCenter.com. 
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